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3: ha.ve the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 25 February 1 965-J 
1 

' csoncerning certain Information, set forth 9n my reports of 10 aald 12 Felsrua.rSf -be 

the Security Council (S/7032/Add,l2 and Lj), regarding an incident which took, ., 

g&3&e in Sa,nto Domingo on 10 February involving Brazilian military personnel. 

$ have discussed the matter you have ra$scd 3.n your letter with my 

r9lprasentative in the Dominican Rgublic, Mr. Josh Antonio Mayobre, and 1 am 

happy Co a.ssure you thal; there is no doubt in our minds about the accuracy of the !. 

explanation of the incident given in the statement issued by General Alva.rO Alves : 

da Sikva Braga, Ccmmander of the Inter-American Peace Force. ThFs Stst%ement, 8s 
I 

YOU lnave noted, has been, reproduced verbatim in my report of 12 February 

(S/7032/Add .X5, para* 3). 

Your letter of 25 February has been CirrJulated to the Council as, you requested- ‘; I 
lmnis reply will also be circulated. ' 

Accept, etc. 

(Signed) U THANT 
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